Dur fOCUS thlS year. has been to Ancr
easements and estate plannlng We haveﬁapp

conservatlon(

and tax beneflts

Management of our Long Hlll Natur
culvert, which the highway department ins
view from the top, general cleanp. Truste» also:
Laurel Hill, on which we hold a conservatlon

"and Dav1d Fleld
and note paper

- now over -$13, 000 thanks to the- steady efforts of G: Gf
' Thls year we replaced the LEVERETT CALENDAR w1th

images, soO watch the dlsplays at’ th ‘x; ver
Library. o L

Our annual membershlp drlve in February, alon»(w1th our new brochure was
sent to all Leverett residents and our out-of-town “supporters. Returns ‘are
nearing $1,000 and and include 21 new members. It” s never too late to  join!
This money covers our modest operating. expenses. ' ’

Memorial gifts were given in the names of:

GEORGE R. GALIPEAU
CATHERINE FIELD
ARCHIE MADDEN
FREDERICK T. BASHOUR

We are continually indebted to Oxbow Press, for their superb production of
our new brochure, our Newsletters, the Cards and Notes.

We also wish to recognize with much appreciation the assistance of Julie
Shively, who continues to serve as our treasurer.

Trustees: Priscilla Greeley « Matthew Kelty - Gordon King - Annette Gibavic - - Kathy Addelson - Albert Shane - David Palmer - David Field
Steven Weiss - Jean Bergstrom - Evelyn Schuyler - Roberta Bannister « Stephen Schmidt Associate Trustees: Evan Perkins - Matthew Godsey
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